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  Pro Oracle Database 12c Administration Darl
Kuhn,2013-07-15 Manage and safeguard your
organization's data--Cover.
  Pro Oracle Database 11g Administration Darl
Kuhn,2011-09-15 Pro Oracle Database 11g
Administration is a book focused on results.
Author Darl Kuhn draws from a well of experience
over a decade deep to lay out real-world
techniques that lead to success as an Oracle
Database administrator. He gives clear
explanations on how to perform critical tasks. He
weaves in theory where necessary without bogging
you down in unneeded detail. He is not afraid to
take a stand on how things should be done. He
won’t leave you adrift in a sea of choices,
showing you three ways to do something and then
walking away. Database administration isn’t about
passing a certified exam, or about pointing-and-
clicking your way through a crisis. Database
administration is about applying the right
solution at the right time, about avoiding risk,
about making robust choices that get you home each
night in time for dinner with your family. If you
have “buck stops here” responsibility for an
Oracle database, then Pro Oracle Database 11g
Administration is the book you need to help
elevate yourself to the level of Professional
Oracle Database Administrator. Condenses and
organizes the core job of a database administrator
into one volume. Takes a results-oriented approach
to getting things done. Lays a foundation upon
which to build a senior level of expertise
  PCs For Dummies Quick Reference Dan
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Gookin,2007-04-23 All the PC essentials at your
fingertips! If you like your answers quick and
your information up-to-date, look no further. This
concise, superbly organized reference walks you
through setting up a PC, the new interface and
features of Windows Vista, using basic
applications, organizing your stuff, getting on
the Internet, networking (wired and wireless),
burning CDs, upgrading your hardware, revving up
your PC for high-speed game playing, and much
more!
  FileMaker Pro 13 Absolute Beginner's Guide Tim
Dietrich,2014-12-09 This practical, approachable
book will show you how to do exactly what you
want, one incredibly clear and easy step at a
time. The only FileMaker Pro 13 tutorial written
from the beginner's viewpoint, FileMaker Pro 13
Absolute Beginner's Guide makes FileMaker more
intuitive than it's ever been. Author Tim Dietrich
draws on 20+ years of experience as a leading
FileMaker solutions developer and instructor,
including insider access to FileMaker's creators
through his membership in the elite FileMaker
Business Alliance.
  Oracle RMAN for Absolute Beginners Darl
Kuhn,2014-11-05 Oracle RMAN for Absolute Beginners
is a gentle introduction to the use of Oracle's
Recovery Manager software to make backups of an
Oracle database, and to restore all or part of a
database in the event that data loss occurs. It is
often said that a database administrator's #1 job
responsibility is to be able to recover from data
loss. If you're new to the Oracle platform, or
you're new to database administration in general,
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you can hardly go wrong by making it your first
priority to learn to backup and recover the
database that has been entrusted into your hands.
This book is short and sweet at just 200 pages.
Focus lies on the mainstream use cases. Recovery
Manager, or RMAN as it is called, is a powerful
and complex tool that can be intimidating at
first. Author Darl Kuhn understands the need to
focus on the core use cases, building your
confidence in the tool, and in your ability to
recover from lost database files, and even to
recover your entire database should that become
necessary. Oracle RMAN for Absolute Beginners
shows how to backup your database. That's the
first job. You'll learn to backup the entire
database, and to create incremental backups that
in turn can speed restore and recovery operations.
Then you'll learn to recover from lost data files,
lost redo log files, lost control files, and even
to restore the entire database from scratch.
You'll even learn how to clone a database for
development and test purposes by backing the
database up on one system and restoring it onto
another. Author Darl Kuhn has a decade and a half
of experience in writing about, and teaching
Oracle Database backup and recovery. If you are
newly responsible for an Oracle Database, you can
hardly do better than to pick up a copy of Oracle
RMAN for Absolute Beginners.
  The Code of Federal Regulations of the United
States of America ,2004 The Code of Federal
Regulations is the codification of the general and
permanent rules published in the Federal Register
by the executive departments and agencies of the
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Federal Government.
  Code of Federal Regulations ,2004
  Managing Business Risk Jonathan Reuvid,2005
Ensuring business continuity through the effective
management of risks has become a boardroom
preoccupation. This book highlights the key areas
of concern and identifies best practice in risk
management for companies large and small.
  Backup & Recovery W. Curtis Preston,2007-01-03
Packed with practical, affordable backup and
recovery solutions for UNIX, Linux, Windows, and
the Mac OS X system--as well as various databases-
-this new guide is a complete overhaul of the
author's strong-selling UNIX Backup & Recovery,
now revised and expanded with over 40 percent new
material.
  Exploring Microsoft Excel's Hidden Treasures
David Ringstrom,2022-09-16 Discover timesaving
features, accessibility and internal control
approaches, data integrity improvements, and
spreadsheet automation techniques by exploring
Excel shortcuts and nuances in Microsoft 365,
Excel versions till 2021 Key Features Get hands-on
experience by carrying out techniques in detailed
example workbooks Reclaim portions of your day by
immediately implementing data integrity and
automation features Incorporate spreadsheet
disaster recovery techniques into your daily work
Book Description David Ringstrom coined the phrase
“Either you work Excel, or it works you!” after
observing how many users carry out tasks
inefficiently. In this book, you'll learn how to
get more done with less effort. This book will
enable you to create resilient spreadsheets that
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are easy for others to use as well, while
incorporating spreadsheet disaster preparedness
techniques. The time-saving techniques covered in
the book include creating custom shortcuts and
icons to streamline repetitive tasks, as well as
automating them with features such as Tables and
Custom Views. You'll see how Conditional
Formatting enables you to apply colors, Cell
icons, and other formatting on-demand as your data
changes. You'll be empowered to protect the
integrity of spreadsheets and increase usability
by implementing internal controls, and understand
how to solve problems with What-If Analysis
features. In addition, you'll master new features
and functions such as XLOOKUP, Dynamic Array
functions, LET and LAMBDA, and Power Query, while
learning how to leverage shortcuts and nuances in
Excel. By the end of this book, you'll have a
broader awareness of how to avoid pitfalls in
Excel. You'll be empowered to work more
effectively in Excel, having gained a deeper
understanding of the frustrating oddities that can
arise daily in Excel. What you will learn Explore
hidden and overlooked features that will save your
time Implement disaster prevention and recovery
techniques Improve spreadsheet accessibility for
all users Bolster data integrity and spreadsheet
resilience Craft code-free custom worksheet
functions with LAMBDA Create code-free report
automation with Power Query Integrate spreadsheet
automation techniques with ease Who this book is
for This book is for intermediate to advanced
excel users working in diverse roles such as
business users, accountants, project managers and
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business analysts among others. The more time that
you spend in excel the more time this book will
save you. You will be able to maximize your
productivity by learning spreadsheet
interactivity, accessibility and automation. This
clear step-by-step explanation and detailed
example workbook will help you to try out new
techniques firsthand and leverage them for your
business's advantage in no time.
  The Backup Book Dorian J. Cougias,E. L.
Heiberger,Karsten Koop,2003 Detailing what can go
wrong in backup and recovery and how that applies
to the various backup methods available, this book
couples that information with recovery and
business continuity tactics played out over the
backdrop of various real-world scenarios.
  The Best Damn Server Virtualization Book Period
Rogier Dittner,David Rule,2011-04-18 Server Sprawl
and escalating IT costs have managers and system
administrators scrambling to find ways to cut
costs and reduce Total Cost of Ownership of their
physical infrastructure. Combining software
applications onto a single server, even if those
applications are from the same software vendor,
can be dangerous and problems hard to
troubleshoot. Virtualization allows you to
consolidate many servers onto a single physical
server reducing hardware, electrical, cooling, and
administrative costs. These virtual servers run
completely independent of each other so if one
crashes the other are not affected. Planning and
implementing a server consolidation is a complex
process. This book details the requirements for
such a project, includes sample forms and
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templates, and delivers several physical to
virtual migration strategies which will save both
time and costs. Readers of this book will easily
be able to plan and deploy VMware, Microsoft
Virtual Server, and Xen. Create a virtual network
to exchange information or provide a service to
other virtual machines or computers Use
virtualization to support removable media such as
CD or DVD optical disks Reduce server costs,
administration overhead, and complexity
  Hadoop: The Definitive Guide Tom
White,2015-03-25 Get ready to unlock the power of
your data. With the fourth edition of this
comprehensive guide, youâ??ll learn how to build
and maintain reliable, scalable, distributed
systems with Apache Hadoop. This book is ideal for
programmers looking to analyze datasets of any
size, and for administrators who want to set up
and run Hadoop clusters. Using Hadoop 2
exclusively, author Tom White presents new
chapters on YARN and several Hadoop-related
projects such as Parquet, Flume, Crunch, and
Spark. Youâ??ll learn about recent changes to
Hadoop, and explore new case studies on Hadoopâ??s
role in healthcare systems and genomics data
processing. Learn fundamental components such as
MapReduce, HDFS, and YARN Explore MapReduce in
depth, including steps for developing applications
with it Set up and maintain a Hadoop cluster
running HDFS and MapReduce on YARN Learn two data
formats: Avro for data serialization and Parquet
for nested data Use data ingestion tools such as
Flume (for streaming data) and Sqoop (for bulk
data transfer) Understand how high-level data
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processing tools like Pig, Hive, Crunch, and Spark
work with Hadoop Learn the HBase distributed
database and the ZooKeeper distributed
configuration service
  Federal Register ,1998-08
  Linux Troubleshooting Bible Christopher
Negus,Thomas Weeks,2004-12-03 * An indispensable
resource for Fedora users who must now work
without customer support from Red Hat, Inc.,
covering critical troubleshooting techniques for
networks, internal servers, and external servers *
Chris Negus is a well-known Linux authority and
also the author of the top-selling Red Hat Linux
Bible (0-7645-4333-4); Thomas Weeks is a trainer
and administrator who manages hundreds of Red Hat
Linux systems * Covers all of the most common
Fedora problem areas: firewalls, DNS servers,
print servers, Samba, NFS, Web servers, FTP
servers, e-mail servers, modems, adding hardware,
and hardware certification * Features easy-to-use
flowcharts that guide administrators step by step
through common Fedora troubleshooting scenarios *
A companion Web site offers troubleshooting
updates to keep pace with the frequent Fedora Core
releases as well as a forum for exchanging
troubleshooting tips
  Linux in Action David Clinton,2018-08-19 Summary
Linux in Action is a task-based tutorial that will
give you the skills and deep understanding you
need to administer a Linux-based system. This
hands-on book guides you through 12 real-world
projects so you can practice as you learn. Each
chapter ends with a review of best practices, new
terms, and exercises. Purchase of the print book
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includes a free eBook in PDF, Kindle, and ePub
formats from Manning Publications. About the
Technology You can't learn anything without
getting your hands dirtyÃ¢â‚¬â€ including Linux.
Skills like securing files, folders, and servers,
safely installing patches and applications, and
managing a network are required for any serious
user, including developers, administrators, and
DevOps professionals. With this hands-on tutorial,
you'll roll up your sleeves and learn Linux
project by project. About the Book Linux in Action
guides you through 12 real-world projects,
including automating a backup-and-restore system,
setting up a private Dropbox-style file cloud, and
building your own MediaWiki server. You'll try out
interesting examples as you lock in core practices
like virtualization, disaster recovery, security,
backup, DevOps, and system troubleshooting. Each
chapter ends with a review of best practices, new
terms, and exercises. What's inside Setting up a
safe Linux environment Managing secure remote
connectivity Building a system recovery device
Patching and upgrading your system About the
Reader No prior Linux admin experience is
required. About the Author David Clinton is a
certified Linux Server Professional, seasoned
instructor, and author of Manning's bestselling
Learn Amazon Web Services in a Month of Lunches.
Table of Contents Welcome to Linux Linux
virtualization: Building a Linux working
environment Remote connectivity: Safely accessing
networked machines Archive management: Backing up
or copying entire file systems Automated
administration: Configuring automated offsite
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backups Emergency tools: Building a system
recovery device Web servers: Building a MediaWiki
server Networked file sharing: Building a
Nextcloud file-sharing server Securing your web
server Securing network connections: Creating a
VPN or DMZ System monitoring: Working with log
files Sharing data over a private network
Troubleshooting system performance issues
Troubleshooting network issues Troubleshooting
peripheral devices DevOps tools: Deploying a
scripted server environment using Ansible
  Popular Photography ,2007-11
  Solaris 10 System Administration Exam Prep 2
Bill Calkins,2005-12-23 The Solaris 10 System
Administrator Certification Exam Prep 2 is the
ideal book for both new and seasoned system
administrators. This book will give you the
insight you need into the newest certification
exams for system administrators, the 310-200 and
the 310-202. It offers classroom-style training by
one of the best and well-known authors in the
Solaris world, Bill Calkins. It will equip you
with vital knowledge for success on exam day plus
it acts a reference guide that will come in handy
after the test. The content addresses all the new
exam objectives in detail and will show you how to
apply this knowledge to real-world scenarios.
  SQL Anywhere Studio 9 Developer's Guide Breck
Carter,2004 Companion CD includes SQL Anywhere
Studio 9 Developer Edition (for Windows), all the
code from the examples and full BNF from the book
in HTML format!SQL Anywhere Studio 9 Developers
Guide describes in detail how to administer and
program SQL Anywhere, the leading relational
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database for mobile, distributed, and embedded
applications. This book focuses on the various
tasks performed during the life cycle of a typical
database, such as creating tables and other schema
objects, and inserting, selecting, updating, and
deleting data. Additional topics include packaging
SQL code into procedures, triggers, and events;
distributing data across multiple databases using
MobiLink; protecting the database from disaster;
and tuning for performance.
  Information Security for Managers William
Caelli,Denis Longley,1989-06-18 The purpose of
this book is to answer the questions that all
responsible managers are asking or will ask on the
subject of information security. There are few
managers with first hand experience of serious
attacks or catastrophic occurrences with regard to
integrated information systems.
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